
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent: Frank Valluzzi 

 
My son Jared Valluzzi has been attending the Hofstra Sports Journalism institute for the past two 
years.  The Hofstra staff is very knowledgeable and provides a great and fun environment for 
kids at every level.  
 
The progress in my son's communication skills has been amazing.   
 
If your child is looking for enrichment in the sports journalism field, there is no better place than 
the Hofstra Sports Journalism Institute.    
 

 


